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Fresno County Public Library Premiers “Reflections of a Drought”  

The Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) proudly announces the upcoming premiere of 
“Reflections of a Drought”, a video project made in collaboration with California 
Humanities.      

“Reflections of a Drought” showcases Fresno County residents dealing with the 
devastating impact of scarce water in the heartland of the agricultural capital of the 
world.   

“‘Reflections of a Drought’ offers a look into how crippling a drought is.  There is no 
worse feeling than knowing nothing can be done to offer relief,” said County Librarian 
Laurel Prysiazny.  

There will be three free public screenings of “Reflections of a Drought”.  The first is 
scheduled for 6:30 PM, Wednesday February 3, at the Woodward Park Regional 
Library, 944 E. Perrin Ave, Fresno.  The second showing is at 6:30 PM, Monday 
February 8, at the Selma Library, 2200 Selma St., Selma.  A special guest panel will 
discuss the film following this showing.  The third and final showing is at 6:30 PM, 
Thursday, February 11, at the Mendota Library, 1246 Belmont Ave, Mendota. Parking is 
free and refreshments will be provided at all three showings.  

Please call (559) 600-READ (7323) visit our website, www.fresnolibrary.org for more 
information. 
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